
 

 

Children will visit the Kindy rooms, meet some of the teachers, play with new toys, read 

some stories and complete some simple school activities. Orientation is a wonderful 

opportunity for children to explore their new environment and confidently transition to 

“big school”. 

 

Due to COVID restrictions the following procedures will be in place: 
- All enrolment documents (including birth certificate, proof of address and immunisation history statement) must 
be provided to the school prior to the day of orientation. Only children with completed enrolments will be able to 
attend. 
- Parents must drop their child at the Park Rd entrance at the labelled desks at 9:30am. 
- Parents will be required to sign some paperwork declaring they are symptom-free when dropping their child. 
- Children will be escorted to the kindy rooms by school staff where they will participate in activities with teachers. 
- Parents must leave the school grounds for the duration of the orientation session. 
- Parents must return promptly at 10:30am to collect their child, and wait in an orderly queue at the gate. 

We thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community safe. 
 

Kindergarten Orientation 
Dates: Wednesday 4th, 11th and 18th November 

Time: 9:30 to 10:30 

 


